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REACH Regulation and Substances of Very High Concern within Ewellix France

Dear customer,

Ewellix France is complying with the REACH regulations as they come into effect.  We are predominantly a downstream 
user of chemicals as defined in the regulations. Ewellix France is complying by communicate both up and down the 
supply chain to ensure the continuity of supply of substances and preparations that are approved and safe to use.

One section in the REACH regulations is about so called substances of very high concern (SVHC).  Such substances, as 
defined in REACH annex XIV, are dangerous and can be made subject of authorization. Restricted substances will finally 
appear in REACH annex XVII.

We supply articles such as roller screws, ball screws and Gas springs.  

Our policy is to map the use of SVHC in our products as the Candidate List is updated with new substances, and if 
possible eliminate or substitute them.

To the best of our knowledge the products produced by Ewellix France to your company do not contain any SVHC above 
0,1 %.

If you have any further questions regarding REACH implementation at Ewellix France, the immediate point of contact is:

Stephane Deneufve
Ewellix France 
148 rue Felix esclangon
73024 Chambery cedex
FRANCE
E-Mail: stephane.deneufve@ewellix.com

Yours truly

Ewellix France

READ AN APPROVED
Jean Bajeux                   Stephane Deneufve
Managing Director         Quality Manager


